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Summer School 2021 

The Cedar School received £8060 from the Covid-19 Summer School grant which allowed us 
to invite 10 pupils (of which 8 attended) to a sports-based summer school over the holidays. 

The summer school itself ran for a total of 10 days across two weeks.  

The grant also allowed us to provide staff members to support the individual needs of the 
children.  

The club was managed by experienced sports coaches and provided opportunities for our 
pupils to participate in a variety of team games, physical games and social activities. This 
included giving the pupils opportunities to mix with children from mainstream schools and 
enhance their social skills.   

The impact of the camp was that the children were empowered to take part in sports and 
activities which they would not normally participate in as well as improving resilience and 
communication skills.  

The camp also impacted the wellbeing of our young people as it gave them an opportunity 
within the holidays to spend time with friends outside of the school environment. Feedback 
from our children is that they were excited, happy and thankful for the opportunity!  


